
Message from the Dean

Dear Harvard College Parents and Guardians,

With just a few weeks left in the semester, all of us in

Cambridge are excited to see the trees blooming once again in

Harvard Yard and the weather turning warm.

At this time of year, our students experience anticipation and excitement about

the summer break, but may also experience stress as they complete final papers

and prepare for their upcoming exams. As we approach Reading Period (April 28

Information and other resources for Harvard College parents

–May 4) and final examinations and papers (May 5 – May 14), the College is

again making extra efforts to provide Yard and House-based activities for

students that will encourage them to take breaks from their studies so they can

return with renewed focus.









STUDENT EXPERIENCE

Visitas
During Visitas 2016 (April 23 - April 24) – a weekend for admitted students –

the entire University was excited to congratulate and welcome the Class of 2020.

The #WelcometoHarvard Storify is a round up of all of the welcome messages

from current students, staff, and alums that were shared with the incoming class.

Check out the Storify to read their inspiring and welcoming words.




